
 

 

    

 

 

2nd October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Come Dine with Me Day – 5th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you are aware, all children in Reception and Key Stage One are entitled to a free hot dinner at school. As winter 
is fast approaching and the cost of living is increasing, it would be a great time to maximise our universal free 
school meal offer by signing your child up to a hot school meal each day. 
 
On Thursday 5th October, we will be offering all children who currently bring a packed lunch the opportunity to try 
the food that we have on offer. There will be small portions of cheese and tomato pizza and french fries, chicken 
nuggets and french fries along with sweetcorn and baked beans and for dessert a cookie or ice-cream sponge roll. 
Your child, of course, can still bring their own packed lunch as usual.  
 
We hope your child will enjoy what we have to offer. If you do decide that you would like to switch them over to 
school dinners once they have tried the food, please let the office know. 
 
Miss Horsfall 
Principal 
 

 


